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SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE PURCHASE POSTING NOTICE 

The Missouri Department of Transportation has determined that only 

one source can provide the products or services described below. 

 

Title: 7-SL151030 – Trailer Modification 

 

Description:  The Missouri Department of Transportation, St. Louis District, has 

determined that only Viking-Cives Midwest, Inc. can provide the 

Department with a prototype unit of an existing MoDOT owned steel 

tanker to perform street bridge flushing and application of salt 

brine/deicing chemical material for Winter Operations 2014/2015.  Unit is 

required to be functional and operational by November 15, 2014.  Due to 

winter requirement restraints, MoDOT has determined that only Viking-

Cives can perform the required retrofit in the time required.  Total 

estimated cost is $60,000.00.  This is a one-time purchase. 

Issues with this purchase may be directed to Stephanie Austin Rashid, 

General Services Specialist at 314-301-1439 or 

Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov, until October 30, 2014. 

Contract Period: October 30, 2014 – November 15, 2014 

Renewal Options: None 

Agency: Missouri Department of Transportation 

Supplier: Viking-Cives Midwest, Inc. 

Morley, MO 

Buyer: Stephanie Austin Rashid, CPPB 

Phone Number: 314-301-1439 

E-Mail: Stephanie.AustinRashid@modot.mo.gov 

Posting Date: October 21, 2014 

Response Date: October 30, 2014 
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